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United Nuclear Corporation
Recovery Systems Civision
ATTN: Mr, C. E. Bowers
President
Une Narragansett Trail
Wood River Junction, Rhode Island 02394

Gentlemen:

we have reviewed and accepted the Fundamental luclear Material Control
Plan submitted on August 29 and September 8, 1320. This Plan covers
the material control and accounting activities fcr the agecommissioning
and decontaminating of the highly enriched uranium facility.

In order to ensure complete compiiance with the reguiresents of 10 CFR
70.53, we have found it necessary to require that your materiai control
and accounting program be strengthened in certain respects. Accordingly,
new conditions are being added to your license. Some of these new
conditions were discussed with Mr. Grega of your staff on September 13,
1380. In order to incorporate the new conditions and withdraw obsolete
conditions, Sections 1.0 through 8.0 of Amendment MPP-2 to Special
Nuclear Material License No. SNM-777 are nhereby revised, as set forth

in the enclosure, effective imnediately.

We have determined that your submittals of August 29 and September 8, 1380

contain information of a type specified in 2.790(d). Accordingly, pursuant
to Section 2.790(d)(1), such information is deemed to be commercial or
inancial information within the meaning of 10 CFR 9.5(a)(4) and shall

be subject to disclosure only in accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR

9.12.
Sincerely,
YR
‘\‘. \ "
James G. Partlow, Chief
Material Control and Accountadility
- Licensing Branch
Coclosure:
As .tated
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